
From: John Blankenagel 

To: John Kennedy 
Date: October 04, 2001

Subject:   
FCC File #:  0224-EX-PL-2001- Reply
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I have attached a justification for using 500 experimental devices, and a spec for 802.11b.  I 
would like to withdraw my request for confidentiality since the information submitted is not 
confidential (we did not know going in what confidential information might be required so our 
initial idea was to request confidentiality).

Thanks,

John.


